Carfield Newsletter April 2022

Welcome back! We all hope you had a wonderful Easter holidays. We have avery busy halfterm

ahead with quite a few shorter weeks due to the Bank Holiday and INSET days. The school will be
closed onthe following dates:

Friday 29th April (INSET day)
Monday 2nd May ( Bank Holiday)

Friday 27th May ( INSET day)
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| am pleased to announce that we now have a brand new school logo. This will come into effect from
September2022.



